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DEWEY BEACH UPDATES 

  

   

DELAWARE GOVERNOR ISSUES NEW 

ORDER 
The Governor of Delaware has just issued a new order banning all short term 

vacation rentals, including condominiums, beach houses and hotel rooms. The ban 

is in effect until May 15th, with expectations that it could be extended. This will 

certainly have a large effect on Dewey Beach property owners,  and the town as a 

whole. I will attempt to keep you informed as further information is available.  

   

TOWNHALL CLOSED TO PUBLIC 
Just a reminder, during this virus crisis the townhall is closed to the public. If you need 

to do business with the town, please call the office (302-227-6363) for information or 

to set up an appointment. Check the town website for general information. 

   

STAY AT HOME AND STAY SAFE 
I want to remind all of you just how important this virus issue is to everyone 

involved. Take the warnings seriously and stay at home. DO NOT TRAVEL TO 



 

DEWEY BEACH. We are effectively closed. The beach is completely closed until 

further notice - no recreational activities, no dog walking and no exercising. Town 

lifeguards will be enforcing this. All restaurants and eateries are closed except for 

possible carry out service. As things change, I will keep you informed; but, until 

this is resolved, stay home with your family and stay safe.... 

 

Hopefully if we all stay well, we might still be able to look forward to an enjoyable 

summer season... 

 

Best wishes, 

Dale,  

Dale H. Cooke   
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